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PROJECT FACT SHEET 

Joseph E. Lowery Boulevard Resurfacing and 

Restriping 

Project Description 

Location 

Schedule 

The City of Atlanta Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) has identified an opportunity for quick 

implementation of safety improvements on Joseph E. Lowery Boulevard, between White St and 

Ralph David Abernathy (RDA) Blvd. ATLDOT will be resurfacing this street in the Fall 2021 as a 

part of the Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) Local Maintenance and Improvement 

Grant (LMIG) program. In an effort to improve safety for all roadway users, the city will be restriping 

the street upon completion of the resurfacing, to accommodate on-street, dedicated bike facilities 

from White St to RDA. The resurfacing will also extend from RDA to Washington Pl. This is an 

excellent opportunity to improve the road conditions in a way that improves safety and multimodal 

Joseph E. Lowery Boulevard, between White 

St and Ralph David Abernathy Blvd. 

Project construction is anticipated to begin 

between November and December 2021, 

weather permitting. 

Next Steps 

 This notice initiates a 15-day comment period. Any comments or concerns about this project 

should be submitted to ATLDOT@AtlantaGa.gov by November 19, 2021. 

 Details about this project are available on the website. 

 All comments will be responded to via the city’s public website and mitigated based on level of 

appropriateness. 

 Notices will be sent to adjacent property owners no less than 14 days prior to start of 

construction. 

Project Management Team  

Planning/Design:      Construction: 

Doug Nagy,  Deputy Commissioner   Simeon Robinson, Project Manager 

dougnagy@AtlantaGa.gov     SJRobinson@AtlantaGa.gov  

ATLDOT.atlantaga.gov
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Existing Typical Conditions   

PROJECT FACT SHEET 

Joseph E. Lowery Boulevard Resurfacing and 

Restriping  

 

Proposed Typical Conditions (after resurfacing) 

Special Design Notes 

Green bike lane paint is only shown in the drawings for conceptual purposes. Green paint will not 

be used in this project, the bike lane will be delineated with white striping and bike lane symbols.  


